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Gary Anthony Coffman

215 S. Kansas, Norton • 877-3361

The Norton Telegram

Gary, the son of Jerry
and Karen Coffman,
plans to move to
Florida to attend col-
lege.

Ian Matt Conkey

Elevator-314 W. North-877-5131 • Station-201 W. Lincoln-877-5188

Norton County Cooperative Assn.

Ian, the son of Carl
and Jnell Conkey,
plans to attend Fort
Hays State University
as a geography and
German major.

James Robert Annon

201 W. Main, Norton • 877-2552

Gil’s Barber & Beauty Shop

James, the son of Rob-
ert and Lydia Annon,
plans to wrestle for
Fort Hays State Uni-
versity and major in
broadcast journalism

Amber Nicole Bausch

W. Highway 36, Norton • 874-5500

Whispering Pines

Amber, the daughter
of Lester and Faye
Bausch, plans to at-
tend Cloud County
Community College
and major in home
economics

NORTON
COMMUNITY

HIGH
SCHOOL

Retirement and
Assisted Living

Anna Christine Berry

Anna, the daughter of
Steve and Joni Berry,
plans to attend Fort
Hays State University
as an art education
major.

Curtis Carl Black

102 E. Holme, Norton • 877-3351 or 877-3305

Norton County Hospital
and Doctors Clinic

Curtis, the son of
Kevin and Tami
Black, plans to attend
Hutchinson Commu-
nity College to study
fire science to become
a fire fighter.

Eric Dane Burton

411 E. Holme, Norton • 785-877-3666

Gloria Zwickle LMPA

Eric, the son of Gene
and Jane Burton,
plans to attend Kansas
State University ma-
joring in mechanical
engineering and Air
Force ROTC

Roger Lee Bausch

Second Avenue & Hwy. 36, Norton • 874-4974

Sander Furniture and Gifts

Roger, the son of
Lester and Faye
Bausch, plans to at-
tend Nebraska Chris-
tian College and ma-
jor in Bible with a mi-
nor in associate minis-
try
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